
Kendal Flood Risk Management Scheme Key facts

Following the trial hole works which are now complete along Aynam road, we will be 
starting to remove vegetation along the riverside in locations where we need to 
construct new headwalls.  The headwalls will upgrade the existing surface water 
outfalls in key locations. 

This is part of a £1 Million investment, working with Westmorland and Furness Council 
to deliver an improved surface water drainage system along Ayanm Road.

A riverside lane closure will be put in place along Aynam Road to allow the site team 
to work safely.  These works will are expected to take around 6 weeks and will be due 
to be complete mid August.
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Any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us or visit us at the Flood Scheme Information 
Hub located on Beezon Road, Kendal, LA9 6BW


